
This week at school we continued talking about life cycles, moving on 
to frogs and chicks.  During circle time this week we went over each 

stage of the frog and the chick.  The kiddos learned each stage so 
quickly!  

On Monday, Miss Katie came into our class and sang, dance, and blew 
some bubbles with us!  She sang us a special song about a caterpillar 

that changed into a butterfly.

On Thursday, Miss Kayla came in our room to work on our gross motor 
skills with us as we tumbled, rolled, and danced! 

Our caterpillars have all metamorphosized into their chrysalis 
(cocoons).  The class is so excited to see the butterflies come out soon!

Some of the stories we read this week were: 5 Green and Speckled 
Frogs, How Long Does it Take for a Tadpole to Grow?, How Long Does it 

Take for an Egg to Hatch?, and Chicks!

During our fine motor craft time we painted a paper plate blue and 
then glued on each part of the frog life cycle, made frogs out of paper 

plates, made a baby chick hatching from an egg, and made a xylophone 
out of the letter “X”!

Next week we will continue our talk about life cycles, learning about 
plants and flowers.

Our letter of the week will be “Y”.  When it is your child’s show & share 
day, please have them bring in an item that begins with this letter.
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Going forward, please make 

sure your child has all their 

weather appropriate gear 

necessary to go outside each 

day they are at school.  Please 

make sure all items are clearly 

labeled.

Thursday, May 23rd 
Art Show/Basket Raffle/Ice Cream Social

6:00pm to 7:30pm
NO AFTER SCHOOL

Monday, May 27th 
Memorial Day Holiday-NO SCHOOL

Tuesday, May 28th 
Final Parent-Teacher Conference

Monday, June 10th 
Father’s Day Celebration,

2:15pm
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